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24th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

SCHOOL LANGUAGE TRIP TO MALAGA, SPAIN

I am delighted to announce that we will be running a Spanish language trip to Malaga. This trip is open to all students who are studying Spanish in Years 8, 9, 10 and 12. 

The trip will consist of Spanish lessons every morning where students will be put in a small class according to their Spanish ability and given the chance to really engage with Spanish speaking skills.  During the afternoons and evening sessions the students will visit places of interest in and around Malaga. There will be a flamenco dancing workshop, tapas tasting, buying food for lunch at the local market as well as visiting arts centres, the bull fighting ring and the Alcazaba.

We will be flying from Bristol to Malaga, leaving Budmouth Academy by coach on Sunday 23rd February 2020, and returning on Thursday 27th February 2020, exact times will be confirmed.

The total cost of the trip is £580. This will include the following:
· Flights and transfers
· Hotel accommodation for 4 nights
· Breakfasts, lunches and dinners in Malaga
· Spanish classes
· Entrance fees to all the attractions
· Insurance

Your son/daughter will need some money to purchase food for the travel legs of our journey and a small amount of spending money in euros to purchase any small mementoes they may wish to buy. All students must travel with only a small hand luggage case for the flights. Each student should also have an EHIC card (European Health Insurance Card); this takes 5 minutes to complete online and is free: https://www.ehic.org.uk/Internet/startApplication.do  and a valid passport which should be arranged and paid for privately.

If you would like your child to be considered for the trip, please return the attached Parental Consent form together with a non-refundable deposit of £200 (cheques made payable to Aspirations Academies Trust with the student’s name on the back) by Monday 2nd December 2019 to Mrs Gibson in the Finance Office. I understand this is short notice but this amount is needed in order to book the flights and hold the current price of the flight tickets. Further payments will be expected as follows: £180 by Monday 13th January 2020: £200 by Monday 10th February 2020.

         Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me by email 
         iross@budmouth-aspirations.org 

         Yours sincerely





        Miss I Ross
        Malaga trip Leader
        iross@budmouth-aspirations.org
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